Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Yoo, James

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 11:15 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Drilling Permit Application at 4901-4905 Tidewater Avenue, Oakland

OK Mark. | let the applicant know.
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 20, 2016, at 5:01 PM, Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote:

Hi James,

I had a chance to investigate destruction. It's for an old closed case of ours where the well was
apparently not destroyed. The permit should be approved with the condition that a well
destruction report is submitted to ACDEH (for RO0000936) that documents destruction, waste
removal, and any lab reports. The standard perjury statement and professional stamp
requirement is also needed. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yoo, James

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 4:20 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Drilling Permit Application at 4901-4905 Tidewater Avenue, Oakland

Hi Mark,
Permit to destroy one monitoring well (MW-1)

James

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 4:11 PM

To: Yoo, James <jamesy@acpwa.org>

Subject: FW: Drilling Permit Application at 4901-4905 Tidewater Avenue, Oakland
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Hi James,
As you know I'm back and wanted to check into this permit request. It may be related to a
couple of sites I've been managing. What kind of permit?

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Prowell, Cheryl@Waterboards [mailto:Cheryl.Prowell@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 3:55 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Meillier, Laurent@Waterboards

Subject: FW: Drilling Permit Application at 4901-4905 Tidewater Avenue, Oakland

Mark,

This might be related to your Tidewater Business Park Site, or the Subsite. Follow up if you are
interested.

Cheryl

From: Yoo, James [mailto:jamesy@acpwa.org]

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 3:50 PM

To: Prowell, Cheryl@Waterboards; Meillier, Laurent@Waterboards

Subject: Drilling Permit Application at 4901-4905 Tidewater Avenue, Oakland

FYI:

No Geotracker records found for this site. Our records indicate that a permit was issued back in 1993 (no
permit number however) and was filed to the State with a State well number as being 25/3W17C for
MW-1. The well in 20ft. in depth.
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JAMES YOO

ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLIANCE SPECIALIST
ALAMEDA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY
WATER RESOURCES SECTION

399 Elmhurst Street



Hayward, CA 94544

Ph: 510-670-6633

Fax: 510-782-1939
jamesy@acpwa.org
www.acgov.org/pwa/wells




